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Minutes of the Meeting of the Sandlands Allotments Sub-Committee held at the Masonic Hall, Fairy Road, Seaview on 24th April 2012 at 2.30pm.

 (These Minutes are unconfirmed and are not an official record until signed)

Present: Cllrs Jarman (Chairman) and Turner, Messrs Reader and Welsford and 8 residents and allotment holders.
04/12 – 1  Chairman’s welcome Cllr Jarman welcomed those present and
                 praised the standard (apart from 6 plots) being maintained            
04/12 – 2 Apologies for Absence – Received from Keith Bradford, David 

                Blackford, Mike Hardy, Ken Feltwell and Peter Bostelmann.
04/12 – 3 Open Forum – The following matters were raised: leek at tap adjacent 

                to plot 15 repaired by allotment holder (thanks); Clerk instructed to take

                action against the holders of the following poorly maintained or

                uncultivated allotments 3, 7/8, 13, 34, 59a. Where a warning had been 

                previously issued their tenancy agreement is to be terminated. Others

                to receive a warning letter; hose pipe ban (acknowledged that, so far,

                no such restriction has been placed). The sad death of David 

                Fawdry was reported. A letter expressing condolences to be sent to his
                wife and family; confirmed that new allotment holders will have a 

                twelve month trial period, this the result of problems with some new 

                allotment holders; allotment 32a improved following an email from the 
                Chairman being accidentally addressed to the holder; Chairman to

                organize a summer barbeque,
04/12 – 4 Next Meeting - to take place late in June 2012.

There being no further business, the meeting was closed at 2.50pm

………………………………..

Chairman June 2012
